
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  Kimberly Banning, CMC, Clerk of Council 
From:  Krystal Gonchar, Deputy Clerk of Council  
Date:  January 2, 2019  
RE:  Z-0005-2018; 219 N. Hamilton Rd.; Mifflin Twp.  
 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

 
REGULAR MEETING OF PLANNING COMMISSION HELD December 19, 2018: 
 
A motion was made by Suriano, seconded by Burba, that this Zoning be Recommended to Council 
for Approval. The motion carried by the following vote: Yes (6) – Suriano, Burba, Shepherd, Wester, 
Hicks, Keehner; Abstain, Conflict of Interest (1) – Rick Duff.  
 
Z-0005-2018 To recommend approval to Council, a Zoning application for 3.87 +/- acres of property 
located at 219 North Hamilton Road; Parcel ID No. 025-002808; current zoning Community Commercial 
(CC); requested zoning Restricted Institutional District (RID); Mifflin Township Trustees; Nancy White, 
applicant. 
 
 
 
   
 

 
________________________________________ 
Krystal Gonchar, Deputy Clerk of Council  
 
 
 
 
 
 


